Clayton Heights PAC Meeting Minutes:

September 21, 2023

Call to order @ 7pm

In attendance — 9 new parents / 4 executive members

Adoption of previous minutes — Carrie J & Christine B

Principals report -

We have 1300 students this year.

We are 100% staffed and have needed no TOC’s this year.

The Terry Fox run was a success, The school lost a BASES teacher
to cancer this past year, so the run was dedicated to him.

Letter grades will not be used for the grade 8’s and 9’s this year
with more of a focus on learning, goals, content, proficiency.

A new Provincial school program called “Feeding Futures” where
children and youth will have access to healthy meals and snacks.
Teams are up and running with Soccer and Volleyball. Much
interest from across all grades.

Truth & Reconciliation Day is coming up next week, remember to
wear orange on Friday.

Leadership is running a Grade 8 pancake breakfast tomorrow the
22" to welcome the new Grade 8’s.

Treasurer Report -

Gaming account balance is $8596.68

Non-Gaming account balance is $3203.08

We received a cheque from the Liquor Distribution Board for
$239.56 on behalf of last year's Dry Grad. This cheque will be
given to the current Dry Grad.



- New cheques have been ordered.
- Gaming Summary Report has been submitted.

Dry Grad Report -

- There are 225 grad this year.

- The first meeting was successful, 3 hrs. long!

- The boat cruise has been set for Tuesday, October 17. The bus has
been booked to take the students there and back.

- The Metro has been voted as the dry grad venue; they are just
reviewing the quote.

D-Pac Report -

Meetings are on the 4" Wednesday of every month.
They are currently holding the meetings online.
D-PAC is open to all Surrey parents.

A new board will be elected for the next year.

New Business -

- Executive positions were up for election. We voted, and these are
the positions for the 2023/2024 school year:

= President — Christine Burfoot
= Vice President — Erin Thomas
= Treasurer — Carrie Johns

= Secretary — Sherri McPeake

= DPAC - Amanda Grimson

- The meetings will continue to be on the 3" Thursday of every
month, except for December, March and June. There will be NO
meetings in those months.



Adjournment @ 7:31pm



